CITY OF CONWAY
STREET & ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

NOTICE TO PROCEED

Project: Traffic Signal
Highway 65B (Harkrider Street)
& Bruce Street
Contractor: All Service Electric, Inc.
Owner: L. Shawn Brown
Engineer: Finley Vinson, P.E.

Date of Issue: June 18, 2018

Mr. L. Shawn Brown

All Service Electric, Inc.
182 Whited Farm Lane
Hot Springs, AR 71913

Dear Mr. Brown:

In accordance with the provisions of the Contract Special Conditions, you are hereby
authorized to proceed with construction as of the Date of Issue above. The work shall be
completed within 120 consecutive calendar days as specified in the contract documents.

Please ensure that all submittals required by the Contract Documents have been
submitted and reviewed by the Engineer prior to initiating any related work.

If there are technical questions regarding the project design and construction, you may
contact Mr. Michael Wolfe (email: michael.wolfe@cityofconway.orq), for all other
information please contact Mr. Phillip Vick (email: phillip.vick@cityofconway.org). The
telephone number for the Street & Engineering Department is (501) 450-6165.

Sincerely/,

T oy

Finley Vinson, P.E.
City Engineer
Director, Street & Engineering Dept.
City of Conway

100 E Robins Street, Conway, AR 72032

www.cityofconway.org/pages/street-department/



